
Action Item
Property Transfer Request

Ionia County residents Chris and Shannon DeBoer have submitted a Property Transfer 
request to the Ionia County ISD Board for consideration. 

This request would transfer their property from Ionia County ISD (Belding Area School 
District) to Kent County ISD (Lowell Area School District).

Superintendent Ebenstein has consulted with Lowell Area Schools, Belding Area 
Schools, and Kent County ISD as to any recommendations to the petition for property 
transfer. All three school systems have indicated that they do not support the request. 

Any decision on the request requires a joint meeting by both the Ionia County ISD and 
Kent County ISD boards of education for any formal action as this is a two county transfer 
request. 

Recommendation
It is recommended, based on the feedback provided by the other school districts, that the 
Ionia County ISD Board table the property transfer request of Mr. and Mrs. DeBoer and 
take no formal action.  


